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In Class 2 children learned 

about Ancient Egypt! They 

had a visitor that taught 

them all about mummifica-

tion and interesting facts 

about Egypt and Egyptians! 

One of the children was even 

wrapped up, to looklike a 

mummy! They also found 

that the Lotus flower oil 

smelt really nice.  

Ashdon written in  

Hieroglyphics  

In Class One children have been incu-
bating duck eggs for a month and they 
started to hatch last Monday. We have 

two healthy little ducklings that are 
growing fast and we all totally adore 

them. Mrs Reynolds will take the ducks 
home during half term and hopefully 

they can return to school for a week or so 
after the holiday.    



Online Safety Tips for Parents! 
With the summer holidays around the corner, children will 

have phones, tablets and computers out to play games and 

watch all sorts. It is so important to keep our children safe 

online! Here are a few links with helpful videos: 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Listing/?

cat=&ref=4765#mMain  

Attendance Winners! 

 

 

Congratulations Class 3, you can have an extra 

10 minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Class : 94.80% 

 

 

Class : 90.59% 

 
 

Class : 95.00% 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 
 

 Monday 5th June—Staff Professional De-
velopment Day (school closed to pupils) 

 Tuesday 6th June—Start of Summer Term 
2 

 Wednesday 28th June—Year 6 visiting ‘Go 
Ape’ 

 Friday 30th June—Friday 7th July—
Scholastic Book Fair (will send out more 
details regarding this nearer the time) 

 Friday 7th July —Year 2 School Sleep Over 
(Letter with details to follow) 

 Date to be confirmed—Year 6 School 
Camp Sleep Over (Letter with details to 
follow 

 Tuesday 27th June—Sports Day 

 Pirates of the Curry Bean Summer Perfor-
mances: 

19th July—13:30 & 19:00 
20th July—19:00  

 Friday 21st July—Last Day of Summer 
Term 2 

Stars of the Week: 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all our fabulous stars of the week! It is lovely to 

celebrate your efforts together as a school. Continue to show 

your hard work and determination in everything you do!  

You can absolutely do anything you want to, if you work hard 

and never give up!  

Healthy School Snacks Please! 
Attention Parents and Carers! 

It was brought to my attention that our pupils have been 

bringing chocolates; crisps and biscuits to school for 

snacks during their breaks.  

This is NOT a healthy snack. I want to remind you that we 

are a healthy school and cannot bring such foods as 

snacks. Will you please make sure that your child brings 

a healthy snack to school e.g. fruit; veggie sticks; yogurt; 

dried fruit; fruit sticks etc. NO NUTS of any foods contain-

ing NUTS please—we are a NUT FREE school. 

 

  

  

 

 


